
 

Ref: BookFair/Sept22/noc 
 
 
7th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
The Book Fair is coming to our school and it is the perfect opportunity for you and your child to 
explore a treasure trove of books and to encourage your child to enjoy reading for pleasure! 
 
There will be many books for you and your child to browse through, and I am sure that there will be 
a book for everyone to enjoy. Do not forget that every book you buy will help to get FREE BOOKS for 
your child’s school library. 
 
Our Book Fair will take place in our lower hall from Monday the 3rd of October to Thursday the 6th of 
October from 3.30pm to 4.15pm, and you will be welcomed through the library doors 
 
Every child will have the opportunity to look around the Book Fair during the school day and have a 
chance to look at the fantastic books that are available to purchase after school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at our Book Fair. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs. Baxter 
Year 3 and Reading Lead 


